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Hello everyone and Merry Christmas.
It's not far to the big day now. It's Christmas at my place this year so
I've haven't had much time to go fishing lately but did manage  to get
out last weekend to harvest some paua and crayfish and a feed of
tarakihi and gurnard for the table.
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Important
Reminders

Just a note to All FINANCIAL TRACTOR 
 USERS. Once you have finished with the 
 tractor & parked it up, PLEASE LOCK IT UP!
Pukemanu Boating & Fishing Club requires
ALL Boat Owners to belong to the Cape
Palliser  Marine Radio Association. Please
ensure you have paid your annual fee.
Radio Watch Channel 4.  

        First call up from 7.30 am
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I have heard  of good catches of snapper getting caught from both Ngawi and Tora so get out there
over the Christmas break when the weather allows, if you can.
The weather forecasts have been all over the place at the moment. Every few hours the report
changes and makes it really hard to plan a day to go out. Hopefully the weather settles over the
next few weeks.
Late last month was a Christmas dinner at the Pukemanu restaurant. It was a great evening with a
tasty meal and few beers. It was a fun night so thanks to all that came along.
December club weekend was a no fish with only one boat getting out. The next club weekend is the
14th and 15th of January.
Good news - there is now cell phone coverage from the Sandy Bay area, which is great for boat
safety. Texting seems to work well and calling works in certain spots.
Also groper/hapuka limits in the Central area have now gone from 5 to 2 per day so remember to
stick to the limits and look after our stocks.
Hope you all have a great Christmas with family and friends and a happy New Year.

Commodore Heath Riddell
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Saturday 14th
January

Sunday 15th
January

Low 5:11am Low 5:57am

High 11:25am High 12:11pm

Low 17:42pm Low 18:24pm

High 23:50pm High
00:35am
(Monday 16th

January)

I hope everyone has a very Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

There is no newsletter in January - you
will hear from me again early February

(before the Big 3).
Cheers!

Raegan Warren
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Tide Times Club Weekends 2023

For next club weekend... January - 14th and 15th
February - 11th and 12th
March - 11th and 12th
April - 1st and 2nd
May - 13th and 14th
June - 17th and 18th
July - 7th and 8th (start of new season)



Massive
thanks to
our major
sponsors

Greytown


